Staffing Study
Bureau: Bureau of Emergency Communications
Date of Update:  March 27, 2017
[bookmark: _GoBack]Budget Note Language: Council directs the Bureau of Emergency Communications (BOEC) to embark on a study to comprehensively review its long-term staffing requirements as well as operations set-up, including: training, scheduling, ongoing education, and quality control. Such study should assist the bureau in developing strategies and action plans, incorporating the latest trends in the industry to carry out its mission. The bureau shall provide a staffing plan to City Council by December 1, 2016 so that the recommendations may be discussed prior to FY 2017-18 budget development.
Summary Status: Underway
Budget Note Update: The project was contracted and began in the first part of calendar year 2017.  Final results of the study are expected around the end of March 2017 and are not available for this BMP submission.  A preliminary report was submitted to BOEC by the consultant firm reporting a needed staffing level of 118 FTE certified call takers and dispatchers not including trainee positions.  Current budgeted staffing level is 107 FTE certified call takers and dispatchers which also does not include trainee positions.  With a projection of 3 training academies annually, the number of trainee positions needed would be about 20-30.


